
    

                               

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I am thrilled to share that our Year 5 pupils recently experienced a fascinating Victorian 

workshop. The children thoroughly enjoyed stepping back in time and learning about this 

significant period in history. 

In other exciting news, our Year 1 children have shown super progress in the Phonics Screening 

Check. I look forward to sharing detailed results with you very soon. A big thank you to our 

dedicated Year 1 phonics team, led by Mrs Jones and Mrs Nazir, for their hard work and 

commitment. To celebrate, all of the children and staff enjoyed ice creams this week. 

As we near the end of the academic year, our teachers are diligently working on report writing. I 

am eager to read their assessments and see the fantastic progress your children have made. 

Our staff are enthusiastic about meeting their new classes on Transition Day on the 8th July and 

are already preparing for a successful year ahead. 

This week, I have attended a Headteachers’ Conference, where school leaders from across the 

trust will convene to strategically plan for the upcoming year. This is a valuable opportunity to 

ensure we continue to provide the best possible education for our children. 

Thank you for supporting our own clothes days last Friday and again on the 28th June.  We’re very 
much looking forward to another enjoyable summer fayre on the 5th July. 

Mrs M Lathbury-Cox 

 

 

BLOXWICH LEISURE CENTRE 

 

Come and join us for a FREE 6 week course of Ladies learn to swim lessons taking place 

at Bloxwich Active Living Centre starting on Mon 1st July 2024 - 19:30 to 20:30. 

This is your chance to improve your swimming skills in a friendly and supportive environment, 

during our ladies only public swimming session. Whether you're a beginner or a weak swimmer, 

our experienced instructor is here to help. 

Ideally we are looking for ladies who live around the Birchills, Leamore and Bloxwich area. 

Don't miss out on this fantastic opportunity to boost your confidence in the water. See you there! 

 

 

Whilst we encourage children to use bikes and scooters on the way to and from school.  

Can we please ask that once on the school site to avoid any injuries that children don’t 

use them. 

 

Parents are reminded not to let children bring toys from home into school. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                              

 

 

Newsletter 

Summer Term 2 Week 3 

Week ending                   

21 June 2024 

Maxine Lathbury-Cox- 

Executive Headteacher 

Reedswood Academy 

Tel: 01922 721323 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

RRW 85.4% 

RMM 92.5% 

1SN 93.3% 

1PG 85.8% 

2CG 98.3% 

2LP 89.6% 

3PB 86.3% 

3HF 96.8% 

4HT 94.6% 

4KS 96.4% 

5KR 90% 

5VG 93.1% 

6BH 100% 

6HL 89.5%   

6NH 97.2% 

Well done to 6BH   

this week for  

achieving 100% 

 

Overall attendance 

92.6% 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM  

Children and staff will break up for the summer break on 

Friday 19 July at 1.30pm.                                      

Children will have lunch and be dismissed straight 

afterwards. 

Please ensure you have suitable arrangements in place for 

your child(ren) to be collected on time. 

Please note there will be NO afternoon Tiny Twos or Nursery 

sessions on that day. 

 

KEY DIARY DATES  

1 July KS2 Sports Day (year 3 to 6) Morning  

2 July – Reception, Years 1&2 Sports Day Morning  

5 July – Tiny Twos stay & play  

5 July – summer fayre 3.30pm  

16 July Tiny Twos Graduation  

17 July Nursery Graduation  

18 July Year 6 Graduation/Leavers Assembly  

NON UNIFORM DAYS  

 

Thank you to everyone that donated chocolate on last 

weeks non uniform day.  

Friday 28 June will also be a non-uniform day.  We ask 

for cake donations please, again these will go towards 

our summer fayre. 

May we ask that all cakes are shop bought and no fresh 

cream please. 

Once again thank you so much for your support.             

We really couldn’t do it without you!  

 


